
 
 
 

November 17, 2015 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Wolf 

Governor 

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 

225 Main Capitol Building 

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania  17120 

 

Dear Governor Wolf: 

 

It is with deep concern that we write to you today.  The terrorist attacks in Paris serve as a stark 

reminder that the intent of some to destroy the democratic freedoms and values we so enjoy 

remains strong.   

 

Just as the tactics of terrorists evolve, so must our policies.   

 

Unfortunately, reports now indicate that at least one attacker had presented himself as a refugee 

to gain access to France.  In light of this news and your decision to continue to accept Syrian 

refugees, we strongly feel that the process by which refugees gain access to our country and 

specifically, Pennsylvania, must be reevaluated. 

 

To that end, we look forward to your responses to the following questions. 

 

1. On what basis have you decided to allow Syrian refugees to relocate to Pennsylvania? 

 

2. What have you personally done to ensure that the refugees being relocated to 

Pennsylvania have no ties to extremist groups or have engaged/aided in terroristic 

activities? 

 

Certainly you would agree that ensuring the safety of the citizens of Pennsylvania is the most 

important job we, as elected officials, have.  Collectively, we have received innumerable calls 

from concerned citizens regarding refugees relocating to Pennsylvania.  While we have 

sympathy for those fleeing these war-torn countries, many of whom are escaping the very 

terrorism we try to prevent here, we share the concerns of our constituents. 

  

 



 

We look forward to learning what steps Pennsylvania is taking to thwart anyone with ill-

intentions from exploiting the refugee process. 

  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

       

       

 

RYAN P. AUMENT      LLOYD K. SMUCKER 

State Senator       State Senator 

36th Senatorial District     13th Senatorial District 

 

 

 

 

BRYAN CUTLER      MINDY FEE  

State Representative      State Representative 

100th House District      37th House District 

 

 

  

  

 

KEITH J. GREINER      DAVID S. HICKERNELL 

State Representative      State Representative 

43rd House District      98th House District 

 

  

  

 

STEVEN C. MENTZER     BRETT R. MILLER 

State Representative      State Representative 

97th House District      41st House District 

 

 

 
DAVID H. ZIMMERMAN 

State Representative 

99th House District 

 

 

cc:  Congressman Joe Pitts 

       Marcus Brown, Director of Homeland Security 


